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Dear '59er: 
  
Seventy years ago this Fall, we first sang "Dear Old Wabash..........we sing thy praises".   
  
We then embarked on a challenging four years.  We made a lot of friends, sat in a class with 
stellar Professors, enjoyed games and other activities.  We became "Brothers of the Bell". 
  
Students today have similar experiences.  The Class of 2029 will be close to 300 
strong.  Admissions and Coaches worked very hard to recruit good guys.  The Family of the 
Wabash Nation is active in "Spreading the Fame".   
  
If you have not donated yet this school year, please do so by June 30. Your gift of any 
amount toward anything that supports Wabash students will help us reach 40% alumni 
participation for the 12th consecutive year.  You can make a gift online at wabash.edu/give, 
by phone at (877) 743-4545, or by mail to Wabash College | Advancement Office | 301 W. 
Wabash Ave. | Crawfordsville, IN 47933. 
  
Craig Green 
Robert Wedgeworth 
Roger Billings, Jr. 
 

https://wabash.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=75b82c34932ccac84e8c7c311&id=6145d4e411&e=25c17e0ecb

